
OCTOBER 16, 2023 

 
 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called an executive session of the Tuckerton Borough Council to 

order on October 16, 2023 at 7:39pm in the Tuckerton Borough Complex.  

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with by the adoption of 

Resolution #158-23 during the open portion of a meeting on this date. The resolution authorized an 

executive session in order to discuss personnel matters. 

  

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian Martin, Sam 

Colangelo, Mayor Marshall, Frank D’Amore, Michael Dupuis Sr. and Ron Peterson. 

 

 Borough Attorney Christopher Connors, Borough Administrator and Clerk Jenny Gleghorn, 

Deputy Clerk Samantha Hollberg, Deputy Tax Collector Joe Iacono, and CFO Garrett Loesch were 

also present.  

  

 The governing body was given an update on an ongoing personnel issue. 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the executive session be closed. It was so 

moved by the unanimous consent of Council at 8:37 pm.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC 

BOROUGH CLERK 

 

Approved: 

 

 

____________________________  

SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

MAYOR 


